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OFFICE ORDER

It is for the information that the following tender published vide
PID(Q)/381/2021 in National / Regional Newspapers and also uploaded on PPRA’s &
QESCO’s websites respectively, which is due for opening in the office of Project
Director (GSC) QESCO, Quetta on 21 July, 2022 is hereby cancelled due to technical
reasons and also the official engagements of Project Director (GSC) QESCO at

Karachi. The re-tender will be initiated within due course of time.

S.No. Name of Work

Construction of tower foundations, erection and stringing of 132kV type
1. |towers (Re-Location)-Dualiztion of road from Khuzdar—Kuchlak (N-25)

(Sub Section Khuzdar—Surab) (NHA Deposit Work)

%TQOJE ECTOR (GSC)

Copy to:-
1. Chief Engineer (Development) PMU QESCO, Quetta.
2. Manager (MIS) QESCO, Quetta. It is requested to please upload the above

mentioned cancellation at QESCO’s website please.
3. Deputy Manager (Public Relations) QESCO, Quetta. It is requested that the
above cancellation may be advertised in the leading newspapers please.
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